
 

Friday 15 October 
 
 

What a tremendous week of enhanced educational experiences for our children!  Y2 have engaged in some 
super environmental learning at the Environmental Centre outside the station. It is a fantastic facility that 
gives so much information about the flora and fauna immediately around us.  The children came back full of 
enthusiasm and keen to share their newfound knowledge.  An incredible visit – well done Y2. 
 
Today Y5 and Y6 took a more technological route with their learning, as they worked with the STEM team to 
design and make robots which could be programmed to move on demand.  Thank you so much to the RAF 
STEM team who delivered the session with great enthusiasm and inspired our children through challenge and 
support.  Who will be the next James Dyson? 
 
Finally, there have been references made to ‘Squid Game’ around school this week.  You may be aware that 
this is a trending Netflix production which has hit our screens recently.  However, it is rated 15 or older and is 
extremely violent in its nature – please be aware that this is not a children’s programme, despite its first 
appearance.  
 
It hasn’t gone unnoticed that this Friday Feeling is #007, and as I look forward to seeing the next instalment of 
Bond this evening I wish you all a wonderful weekend.  Remember next week that school is closed to children 
on Friday, for the Staff training day. 
   
 
 
Ben Turner 
Headmaster 
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